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BY EMAIL 
June 23, 2025 

Ian Mondrow 
Gowling WLG (Canada) LLP 
Suite 1600, 1 First Canadian Place 
100 King St. W. 
Toronto ON  M5X 1G5 

Dear Ian Mondrow: 

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
 EB-2024-0111 – 2024 Rebasing and IRM (Phase II) 
 IGUA Request for Extension of Time 

On May 29, 2025, the OEB issued its Decision and Order which, among other things, 
made provision for the cost awards process by setting out the following dates: cost 
claims due on June 13, 2025, objections to the claimed costs by June 20, 2025, and 
responses to any objections for cost claims to be filed by June 27, 2025.  

On June 17, 2025, the OEB received an email from the Industrial Gas Users 
Association (IGUA) requesting an extension to the June 23, 2025, deadline to file a 
revised cost claim. IGUA indicated that the cost claim currently filed on the record 
contained several errors and omissions and requested additional time to file a corrected 
cost claim. IGUA also requested the OEB allow extra time for Enbridge Gas to file any 
objection to IGUA’s updated cost claim. 

On June 20, 2025, the OEB received submissions from Enbridge Gas on all other cost 
claims with the exception of IGUA. Enbridge Gas indicated that any submissions on 
IGUA’s revised cost claim would be filed on June 26, 2025. 

The OEB accepts IGUA’s request to file a revised cost claim by June 23, 2025. 
Enbridge Gas shall file any objections on IGUA’s revised cost claim to the OEB by June 
26, 2025. IGUA shall file its reply submission by July 2, 2025. 

Yours truly, 

Ritchie Murray 
Acting Registrar 

C: All Parties in EB-2024-0111 
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